
	

	

	
	
	
TO:	 	 BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	
	
FROM:		 RYAN	OVENELL,	EXECUTIVE	DIRECTOR	OF	HUMAN	RESOURCES	
	
SUBJECT:		 Memorandum	of	Understanding	between	SCEA	and	SCSD	concerning	Remote	

Learning	during	class,	school	or	district	closure	
	
DATE:			 February	1,	2022	
	
TYPE:	 	 Action	Required	
	

Due to the impact of COVID-19, we have reached the attached Memorandum of Understanding 
(MOU) with SCEA related to Remote	Learning	during	class,	school	or	district	closure	for	the	
2021	and	2022	school	year.	

	

 

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached 
Memorandum of Understanding with SCEA related to Remote	Learning	during	class,	
school	or	district	closure	for	the	2021	and	2022	school	year. 

	






